
 
 

 
 
Dear Families, 
 
 As we have in the past, in order to insure that all of our students are adequately supervised on field 
trips and to comply with New York State requirements, we are required to have at least one approved 
chaperone on each trip. The responsibilities of these chaperones would include supervising and 
accompanying the students back to school should an illness or accident necessitate the classroom teacher 
having to accompany a student being transported by ambulance to a medical facility. 
 
 If you would like to be considered to have your name submitted as one of these “approved” 
chaperones, please complete the form below and return it to the Duzine office as soon as possible. 
 
 Thank you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Ross Hogan 
Duzine Elementary Principal 

 
 
 
Student’s Name    ____________________________________ 
 
Student’s Teacher  ___________________________________ 
  
Parent’s Name(s)  ___________________________________ 
 
        ___________________________________ 
 
Telephone Number ___________________________________ 
 
Date:        ____________________________________ 

 
 
 
 
 

Duzine Elementary School is a child-centered community whose mission is to: 
Create a safe, nurturing and inviting environment in which all are comfortable taking risks: Instill a respect for individual differences and  

similarities: Provide challenging opportunities wherein students can reach their greatest potential: Teach and model cooperation within the  
Duzine school community: and Empower our students to be actively involved in learning. 
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Ross Hogan 
 

Jennifer Mojica 
 

 
Principal Coordinator of Student Support Services 

 
 

Chaperone 
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